
6/21/2019 KENMORE BRANCH LIBRARY DELAYS REOPENING

https://www.buffalolib.org/print/170 1/1

Published on Buffalo and Erie County Public Library System (https://www.buffalolib.org)

Home > KENMORE BRANCH LIBRARY DELAYS REOPENING

Fri, 02/03/2012 - 12:00am — exec

KENMORE BRANCH LIBRARY DELAYS REOPENING
The Town of Tonawanda Public Library – Kenmore Branch which was temporarily scheduled to be closed from January 23 thru February 5,
2012, will extend the closing due to construction.

The Library will now reopen on Wednesday, February 8, 2012.

For more information, please contact Town of Tonawanda Public Library Director Dorinda Darden at 716-873-2861.
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